Pastoral Need?

Please contact one of the Elders:

Albert Y. 403-505-3555
Bernie K. 403-357-6853
Bowen T. 403-598-7252
Clarence V. 403-391-6772
Johnathon N. 403-307-7122
Ken V. 403-350-3906
Pastor Leon 403-596-5806

Today’s Offering - Friendship Ministries
June 3 - No offering (Hands & Feet)
Online Giving Available (E-Transfer)
Email: treasurer@wolfcreekchurch.ca

Q - Where are you donating?
A - wolfcreek

*Please note, you can insert in the memo
which ministry you are donating funds to.
If your offering is not going to the offering
of the day. Please use the memo to desig-
nate where you would like it to go.

Coffee Today: Mark & Amber D.

Nursery Today: Kayla, MaryAnn, Morgan

Greeters Today: Travis & Jenna

Coffee, June 3: Johnathon & Amber N.
Nursery, June 3: Annette, Amber N &

Ameerah
Greeters, June 3: Travis & Jenna

Church Information

PO Box 5072, Lacombe, AB T4L 1TW7
Office Hours: Tue/Wed 10-1 & Thu 9-3
Office Phone: 403.782.4563
Email: office@wolfcreekchurch.ca
Bulletin Announcements due Thu. at Tpm:
bulletin@wolfcreekchurch.ca
Pastor's Email: pastorleon2007@gmail.com
Twitter: Leon_Johnston

Visit our website for more info about
our church & a safe place to submit
confidential prayer requests:
www.wolfcreekchurch.ca
*Sunday Worship Service 10am

Gratefully Received in April

Budget 2018
DEC $174,062 Wolf Creek Ministries $14,230
NOV $159,557 Lacombe Youth Unlimited $670
oCcT $145,052 Resonate Global Missions $930
SEPT $130,547 CRC Ministry Shares $1,607
AUG $116,041 Total $17,438
JULY $101,536
JUNE $87,031
MAY $72,526
APR $58,021
MAR $43,516
FEB $29,010 Amount Received - $46,069
JAN $14,505 Monthly Goal - $58,021

+
wolf creek
COMMUNITY CHURCH

“..exists to reach out & enfold people for Jesus,
together becoming devoted disciples of Him.”

May 27, 2018
Trinity Sunday
Colossians 3:12-17 NIV

Pastor Leon Johnston

Welcome Guests! May you experience the gra-
cious hospitality of Christ and His people as you
worship with us today.

Nursery: We offer a supervised Nursery located off
the side of the main entrance for babies and tod-
dlers. As well as a Cry Room for parents with ba-
bies located behind the sanctuary.

Sunday School: Preschool (ages 3-5) meet your
teacher in room C3 down the hallway. Parents
please sign in your little ones. Classes for Children
& Worship and Grades 4-6 have concluded for the
season, have a great summer break everyone!
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. A%nnouncenkents

Toq:la\O/v@wHI @k@oiwlfsdﬁ @at oy ﬁpq‘i |§r©|ne Father, Son and Holy Spirit. We will also talk about how the

% A‘@C&hﬁ of tlheérejne @%sﬁerﬁ: Bf&‘?jo”mﬁé‘f m@ys that we are formed spiritually for life and service in this
wor e(?/v@ % elebrfat?& mAnum n/& ab Ac ly, all devoted followers of Christ are welcome to
le o o}

the ta rd to receive s grace throughthe sacrament

2 '|' |Had$) & FeetsServiceyNexESundp jung 3 is our Hands & Feet Service! If you have never been to one of our

Hands & Feet Services, this is what you can expect: A short gathering in the sanctuary, then heading out into the
__community in teams to do various projects for people who need a helping hand. When we are done we gather
I Tbdck@t@he church for a lunchtime BBQ (all food is provided by WCCC). There will be many projects available to

ﬂgp up fgr 't:ovflat?fterghéslgkr\gce, so take a moment to see what's available.

# éab? Iioth'BCAmL)a,gnQItos that time of year when we fill up empty baby bottles with pocket change or cheques,
A and BoAafe AoOdentralTAlberta Pregnancy Care Centre. Baby bottles will be available in the main en-
T OtfanteA RlegseCyginember to bring your filled baby bottles or cheques back by Father's Day (June 17). Our goal
, Athis year is $60,000. Your small change is making a BIG change for people in your community - Thank you!

A, AAAAON
O OvBS: July 16-20 is our Shipwrecked themed VBS, being held at Bethal CRC. Planning is well underway, but there

gﬁvery h|%1 e d ford rgess V@ 6e?d heg‘) 6 fnany many areas, so please consider joining us in this won-
A er

f% 8% Y hereAw eRthery g’% g@l a special program for ages 3 & 4 as well. More information
com %\soon, ny, questlonség)lease talk ngel or Brittany Toornstra.

@) @ACHﬁD%hﬁAs@QhonEThe'dréfma c@s&ﬁn@te you to an evening of laughs as they present "The Butler

O Ao W1f shodsAre 10né 6harfl DA the&ACHS @rA Boors will open at 6:30 PM with the play to begin at 7 PM.
/&Il e CACHS offick at 4G3-7782H453 to plirclase your ticket for only $10 and reserve your seat.

AET AT OES8AA8AAQS
Bill 24 Legal Challenge: Lacombe Christian School, Ponoka Christian School, Rimbey Christian School and Cen-
tral Alberta Christian High School have joined a coalition of schools and individuals seeking an injunction to sus-
pend Bill 24, an amendment to the School Act passed in the fall session of the Provincial legislature. This bill un-
fairly restricts parental and religious rights, and its constitutionality is being challenged on this basis. A court
date has been scheduled for June 8. Please pray for these schools and Societies and the Justice Centre for Con-
stitutional Freedoms, their legal representative, as they seek justice in this vital matter.

DOE (Day of Encouragement) 2018: This years coming DOE, in November, will be organized around the theme
of "Sacred Spaces." We would like to invite any congregational members who are avid photographers, poets or
spoken word artists to contact the NADC (Northern Alberta Diaconal Conference) consultant about submitting
their work to be used and/or displayed for that day. We are looking to display art from our own members in the
atrium at the King's University, much like we did last year with the Mustard Seed art. Email or call Jesse at 780-
819-7488.



